
Karen Ladd 

From: Bill Christie < bchristie@Shaheengordon.com > 

Sent: Monday, November 28, 2022 8:23 AM 
To: Jessica Bellemare 
Cc: Elections 

Subject: Re: Written Appeal to the Ballot Law Commission from a Recount 

Good Morning 

This office represents Maxine Mosley. I am writing to inform you that Ms Mosley withdraws he appeal to the Ballot Law 

Commission. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Sent from my iPhone 

On Nov 23, 2022, at 3:25 PM, Jessica Bellemare <jbellemore@shaheengordon.com> wrote: 

Good afternoon, 

Attached please find the Maxine Mosley's Written Appeal to the Ballot Law Commission from a 
Recount Pursuant to NH RSA 665 :8. 

Best regards, 
Jessica 

Jessica D. Bellemore 
Paralegal 
Shaheen & Gordon, P.A. 

107 Storrs Street 

P.O. Box 2703 
Concord, NH 03302-2703 

Main: 603-225-7262 
Direct: 603-617-3047 
Fax: 603-225-5112 
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STATEMENT OF CONFIDENTIAL/TY 
This e-mail, and any attachments, is intended only for use by the addressee and may contain legally privileged or confidential information. If 

you are not the intended recipient of this e-mail, any dissemination, distribution or copying of this e-mail, and any attachments, is 
prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please immediately notify me by telephone, permanently delete the original and any 

copy of the e-mail. 
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